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Our class
Our class is named after Rosa Parks. We are going to be learning about her and why she is an important figure in history.

Water Bottles
Please ensure your child has a named water bottle that is filled with water every morning. Your child will need to bring their bottle home each evening and so the bottle can be cleaned. Staff will remind children each day to take bottles home. Having names on the water bottle helps adults to hand them out quickly at the end of the day. Please make sure your child is only bringing water to school. 

Personal Belongings 
We ask that all personal belongings remain at home. Children do not need to bring any equipment from home.

Wellington Boots
Year 1 will continue to access outdoor provision. Please could you provide a pair of named wellington boots that can be worn outside in wet conditions. School coats and waterproof trousers for outdoor learning are available to purchase on parent pay. 





Welcome from your class teacher, Miss Jacobs and your teaching assistant is Miss Gregory. We are so excited to welcome the children back to CVPS and we can’t wait to watch them progress in Year 1.

In our curriculum lessons this term, the children will explore the world surrounding them whilst learning new skills in different subject areas. Does your child have a map at home? What can they see? 

We will be exploring and learning about how shopping has changed over the past 80 years, what animals live in Clayton and what Clayton looks like on a map, plus much more!
For more information, please see the school website for our Medium-Term Plan.
Important Dates
Enrichment Week – W/B 23.9.24
History Gallery Showcase – 27.9.24Family Breakfast:

5.9.24 Meet the teacher 
17.10.24 Black history month 
21.10.24 Diwali
Autumn 2 dates TBC


School Photographs – 1.10.24
Census Day – 3.10.24
Parents evening – 16.10.24 
Halloween Disco – 23.10.24*
Break up for half term – 25.10.24
Back to school – 4.11.24
Children in Need – 15.11.24*
No Pens Day – 29.11.24
Panto – 17.12.24*
Christmas Dinner – 18.12.24*
Christmas Disco – 19.12.24*
Break up for Christmas holidays – 20.12.24
*voluntary donations

Children in Year 1 should read at least 3 times a week and this should be logged in their reading diary. Children will now take their reading book home on a Thursday and will need to bring this back on Tuesday. A parent/carer needs to sign their reading diary each time their child has read. We will be sending home reading diaries as soon as they arrive at school.  Our library is having a makeover and soon your child will be bringing home a library book to share with you. We will keep you updated on when we will be visiting the library.

Year 1 will be doing PE on a Monday afternoon. Your child should come to school in their PE kit on this day to avoid getting changed at school. They will need the correct coloured house T-shirt and black shorts. As we will be aiming to do PE lessons outside, your child can also wear a plain black hoody, black track suit bottoms and trainers. Children will not leave their PE kit at school.
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